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We heard your feedback
During the previous phase of engagement, the project team heard the 
following about the preferred design:

•	 Restricting left turns onto Inglewood Avenue would increase traffic on 
Joppa Avenue. This could impact the effectiveness of the pedestrian 
enhancements made to the corridor.

•	 Joppa Avenue only extends two blocks north, requiring northbound traffic 
to re-route east to continue heading north.

Revised preferred design
To address what we heard, the project team redesigned the Minnetonka 
Boulevard/Inglewood Avenue intersection to allow eastbound left turns. This 
change in the preferred design:

•	 Directs less traffic onto Joppa Avenue, reducing the potential impact of 
increased traffic on the safety of people walking, biking and rolling in the 
area, including students traveling to nearby schools.

•	 Maintains Inglewood Avenue as the preferred access route north of 
Minnetonka Boulevard.

Questions or 
concerns?

If you would like to speak 
with the project team 
about this change in the 
preferred design concept, 
please reach out to the 
project contact.

hennepin.us/minnetonka-
boulevard

Revised Minnetonka Boulevard design 
maintains Inglewood Avenue access

The revised 
concept allows 

eastbound 
traffic to turn left 
onto Inglewood 

Avenue.


